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St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement

Twenty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time
315t August 2025

1. The upcoming meeting of the St. Ignatius Chapel senior group
will be held on September 3 (Wednesday) from 2:30 PM to 4:00
PM in the Faber Room on the first floor of St. Ignatius Chapel.
Registration can be made at the Chapel Office.

2. The Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament for September 2025 will
take place on Saturday, September 6, from 8:15 AM to 9:15 AM,
immediately following the daily Mass at 7:40 AM. All parishioners
are warmly invited to join us for this special occasion.

3. The chapel is currently seeking teachers for both the Chinese
and English Sunday Schools for the 2025/26 school year. We
invite anyone who cares for and has patience with children to join
us in this rewarding activity. Interested individuals can register at
the Chapel Office after Mass.

4. We are now accepting applications for the 2025-2027
Cantonese, English, and Mandarin "Catechism and Laity
Formation Classes," as well as the "Children's Sunday Schools."
Interested individuals can contact the chapel office at (852) 2359-
4407 for more information.

5. The Southwest Kowloon Deanery will host "The Third
Quarter Jubilee Pilgrimage" on Saturday, September 6, from
9:30 AM to 1:30 PM. The pilgrimage will include visits to
Rosary Church, Our Lady of China Church, and St. Francis
of Assisi Church, featuring guided tours and prayer sessions.
Everyone is welcome to participate.

For more details, please refer to the poster and scan the QR
code posted on the noticeboards outside the chapel.

The above announcements are posted at the chapel
entrances and have been uploaded to the chapel's website. For
inquiries, please visit the chapel office or call 2359 4407. God
Bless!



